E Safety meeting
Autumn term – 2016/2017
Thursday 10th November
Agenda and minutes
1. Welcome –Apologies - Mr Gould, Mrs Burrows, James Hulbert
Present – Mrs Fox, Mrs Hodgson, Mr Palmer, Caitlyn and Harry 
2. Who are we? – We have been brought together as we all have an interest in E-Safety and promoting the message throughout the community – names and roles shared.
3. Aims of committee – first meeting, mainly to talk about who we think need educating and how we are going to achieve this over the course of the year. 
4. E-Safety policy –policy reviewed on currently on website, ratified by parent member and staff member
5. Staff voice –Mrs Fox and Mrs Hodgson feel that they need to remind all teaching staff to ensure that the children in their class are very aware of what the CEOP button is and CF to continue to ensure that the E-Safety curriculum is being taught and implemented in all classes.  
6. Pupil voice – Pupils very vocal and discussed lots of issues, they feel that ‘apps’ are the main focus but that websites are still also a concern. The following apps were discussed – Snapchat, Instagram, Roadblocks, Moviestar planet, Club penguin, Pokemon go, youtube, minecraft, facebook. 
Several children have their own youtube channels to showcase their online work but children are making sure that they are not giving out any personal details through this. They also discussed ‘chain messages’ being sent to children which is scaring lots of the older pupils. 
7. Parent voice – Ensuring parents of the school are not speaking about any other school children on Facebook or posting any photographs without consent of pupils’ parents. 
8. Actions – Mrs Fox to do an assembly on E-Safety before Christmas, reminding of dangers and what issues specifically are happening at our school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This will then be followed up with an accompanying parent letter to discuss.

Next Meeting – February 2016 
